
    

  

  

Release #84  

2024-2026  CA CDA Local Court Officer Workshops -  

Updated July 31, 2024 
 

Hello, 

 

Due to CDA  Local Court events that have been added to the CA CDA State Board 

calendars, the Zoom Workshop set for September 7th has been rescheduled.  

 

We apologize for the confusion this could not be avoided.  The Northern and Southern CA 

Workshops are still set for the original dates and the flyers and registration forms are 

included.  

 

The Make up Zoom workshops, which there is no fee to participate, will be held over a 

course of three nights in September at 6:30 pm: 

September 3 -  Regents, Vice Regents 

September 5 - Recording Secretary 

September 11 - Financial Secretary, Treasure  

  

They Flyer with the log in information and registration is included. 

 

Make sure that you RSVP to all workshop so that you can receive the pre-workshop 

information prior to attending your workshop.  

 

If you are a newly elected court officer please make sure to attend a workshop. Thank you to 

all of those newly elected officers who have already attended a workshop.   

 

We are working on updating the Flock-note contact list. If you received this information in 

error, please be patient with us. We should have all the updates done by September 1st.  

  

 
  

  
  

  
    



 
  



 
  



 
  

For the Zoom Workshop please send Emails for all officers in with your registration. 
 

  
  

          



  

 
  

  



  

  
  

 


